
January 22-26, 2024

What a week we had last week! We survived the cold and lots of indoor recess. Here’s
looking forward to a much warmer week. Here are the notes for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ This quarter we are supporting Richland Center. We have chapel every

Monday. Thank you for those who have been supporting our mission!
○ Keep filling out your worship attendance sheets in your red folder.
○ We sing in Church on Thursday, January 25th at 6:30pm. They will sit with

you in the pew and come up when it is time to sing.
★ Pup Pup Cuddles

○ Thank you Liam for taking care of Pup Pup this weekend.
★ Assignment Books

○ This seems to be going well for the first week! A reminder I will not be
sending home a printed copy of the spelling words. The kids will have them
written down in their assignment books. PLEASE CHECK THE ASSIGNMENT
BOOK FOR THE SPELLING WORDS.

★ Blank Math Fact Calendars
○ These will be going home starting in February.

★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:
○ Science we will study the night sky and planets. A project will be coming

home at the end of this week.
○ Math we will talk about adding double digits and adding doubles plus 1.
○ Christ Light we will learn about the Israelites conquering Jericho.
○ Superkids we will write an informational paragraph, read long vowel words

with S, and work on reading co comprehension.
○ Music we will continue to learn music for singing in church.
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